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**WIN New Enrollment Notification** 
 
 
To the Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of:  _____________________________________  Date: _______________ 
 
The Thomas Jefferson School and the Rockaway Borough School District are committed to providing all children 
with a quality education and supporting students in all areas of learning.  Accordingly, your child has been selected 
to participate in our academic intervention program called, “What I Need” (W.I.N.).  This intervention program 
consists of 40 minute sessions provided twice every six days focusing on the specific needs of your child in the 
areas of English Language Arts (ELA) and/or Mathematics as determined by school-based assessments, state 
testing results, and teacher input.   The W.I.N. program is taught by our own certified teachers.  Wherever possible, 
your child will work with his/her normal math and/or ELA teacher.  
 
The W.I.N. program, which replaces our former Basic Skills Program in providing supplementary instruction, meets 
identified student needs by setting measurable objectives with specific timelines.  Students participate in the W.I.N. 
program when their skill level necessitates the intervention and are tested out when designated objectives have 
been achieved.  These sessions are offered in addition to the regular content area instruction that is provided to 
your child in the classroom.  So as not to interfere with core area instruction, W.I.N. is scheduled during special 
classes on an as-needed basis.  

 

After reviewing recent assessment data and classroom performance, we are recommending your child for the 

following enrollment change: 
 

New Enrollment Effect Date:  _____________________________ 
Previous Enrollment:    Music with Ms. Kopetz; Art with Mrs. Isenberg 

New Enrollment:   WIN Mathematics 
 

Please know that at this time your child is scheduled to receive this program’s services for one marking period 

which will begin shortly.  At the end of the cycle, your child will be recommended to continue in the program or to 
return to regularly scheduled classes.  If you have any concerns or questions, please feel free to contact me at 

(973) 625-8603.   
 

For your convenience, we have enclosed in this letter a “WIN Frequently Asked Questions” document.   

 
 

Best wishes, 
 

The TJ Learning Team 


